
 
FROM THE BOARDROOM 

 

Board Meeting held 17th December 2020 

 

1. FINANCE. 

The Net Profit for the month of November 2020 was $156,839. The YTD Net Surplus is $748,088. 

This is $337, 901 over budget.  

 

2. PRACTICE NETS. 

Concreting the path to the practice nets will occur sometime in January. The board is also considering 

an additional path from the emergency exit gate to the 9th fairway dependent on cost. 

 

3. NEWSLETTER 

It was decided that the newsletter will be re-designed and sent to Members on a monthly basis. The 

first edition will be 12 January 2021, and from then on, will be the first Tuesday of each month. 

 

4. STRATEGIC PLAN 

The first draft of the Strategic Plan is complete and a workshop with staff will occur on the 14 

January. A second draft will be circulated to Members for comment thereafter. 

 

5. COVID RESTRICTIONS 

With an outbreak of COVID on the Northern Beaches, further restrictions will be implemented. 

Please be aware and observe the protocols in place at the Club.  

 

6. CENTENARY YEAR 

1 January 2021 marks the first day of LRGC Centenary year. An email will be sent to Members early 

January with important celebration events and dates for the year. 

 

With 2020 behind us, we now look forward to 2021 with a renewed optimism. Hopefully we will 

return to normality, perhaps a little different to what it may have been previously. 
 

 

 

Stephen Twigg 

President 
 
 

Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended to 

provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at 

its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy 

considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document  

 

  

 


